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October 21, 2013

Town of Sandown, NH
Board of Selectmen
Non-Public Minutes

Meeting Date: Monday, October 21, 2013

Present: Selectpersons: Terry Treanor (Treanor), Brenda Copp (Copp),

Tom Tombarello (Tombarello), Hans Nicolaisen (Nicolaisen), James Devine (Devine),
Lynne Blaisdell, Town Administrator and Cynthia J. Robinson, Recording Secretary.
Late to arrive:

Absent:

Employee Matter — Bob Bogosh

Board members discussed a pay increase for Bob Bogosh because of the added
responsibility he has been given as a department head. Selectwoman Copp clarified
that this stipend increase to $3,650.00 will be divided and paid over the course of a
year. MOTION: Selectman Devine moved to increase the stipend for Code
Enforcement to $3,650.00. Selectman Nicolaisen seconded. Motion passed
unanimously.

Ms. Blaisdell and the liaison to the Building Department will speak to Mr. Bogosh.
Consensus of the Board is to not seal the non-public minutes.

Respectfully submitted,

Cynthia J. Robinson
Recording Secretary
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These Minutes are subject to approval at a regularly scheduled Board of Selectmen meeting at which
time the above minutes are corrected or accepted and become permanent



